
U-M IPC Summer 2025 Internship Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
 

Q. Is there a certain application form that should be filled out or is the application a document that I create? 

A. The Internship application will be submitted through a Qualtrics link. Submit your full application via UM-IPC 

Internship Application due by 11:59 PM, ET, on Monday, January 13th, 2025.   

 

Q. Do the letters of recommendation need to be submitted along with the entire application or can they be 

submitted directly to the person of contact for the internship program?  

A. Letters of recommendation can be submitted through the Qualtrics link with the entire application, or directly 

to Taylor Hautala (tdhaut@med.umich.edu) if that is the preferred/most convenient method of delivery.  

 

Q. Can I apply to more than one project?   

A. Yes, you can apply for up to two projects. In the application, there is a space to mark which projects you 

would like to be considered for.  

 

Q. How specific would you like our applications to be in terms of the topic of interest or specific experiences 

we hope to gain? 

A. The more you can speak to your interests (either in terms of injury-related topics you have an interest in or 

would like to learn more about, skills you want to acquire, or experiences you hope to gain) the better. You are 

welcome to provide examples if that helps. 

 

Q. Is this opportunity open to any graduate or undergraduate students at any accredited university or just 

those enrolled at the University of Michigan? 

A. U-M IPC internships are open to University of Michigan students only (including U-M Flint and Dearborn). 

Only U-M public health graduate students are eligible for placement at the National Center for Injury Prevention 

and Control at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention in Atlanta.  

 

Q. Are these internships in-person, remote, or hybrid positions? 

A. It varies by project. Each project has unique needs, and the working environment is ultimately up to your 

mentor. We do our best to indicate the anticipated working environment in the project’s description. As part of 

the program, interns are required to attend a once-a-week seminar hosted by the U-M IPC, many of which take 

place in person. As such, interns must be located in or around Ann Arbor, or, close enough to commute to these 

events.  

https://umichumhs.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dd3cEdQQqcq7rH8
https://umichumhs.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dd3cEdQQqcq7rH8

